The United Empire Loyalists' Association of Canada New Brunswick Branch

In conjunction with the Beaver Harbour Quaker Archives & Museum Presents



You are cordially invited to attend an afternoon celebration in remembrance of the Loyalist Quakers who settled in Beaver Harbour in 1783, and the heroic and historic stand they took against slavery.

Our guest speaker will be Deborah Coleman, President of the United Empire Loyalists' Association of Canada NB Branch. A memorial stone and marker will be dedicated, followed by a time of refreshments and fellowship.

Quaker Archives & Museum 18 Quaker Lane, Beaver Harbour, NB September 19, 2015, 1-3pm

Seating is limited - Please RSVP by September 5th. Call Deborah Coleman at 634-7783.